
 

 

                             

 

 
 

New Handicap System (GHIN) 
 

Refer to the message from Hong Kong 

Golf Association. Kindly be informed 

that The New Handicap System will be 

temporarily suspended until further 

notice. The current handicap index of 

July has been posted on our Notice 

Board.  

 

Should you have any query, please do 

not hesitate contact us. 
 

Thank you for your attention! 

 
 

Club Management  

Posting: date: 10th July, 2014 

Removal date: Until further notice 

Ref: GC/Notice/20/14 


